
Now Available: December Formulary 
Updates 
The December 2022 Formulary Updates have been published and are now available for review. 

IMPORTANT: Beginning March 27, 2023, Highmark will notify providers of Formulary Updates via 
Provider News instead of eBulletins. These notifications will appear in the Quarterly Formulary Updates 
article. The actual Formulary Updates will continue to be published on the Provider Resource Center 
(PRC). 

Locating Formulary Updates and Provider News 

To locate the December 2022 Formulary Updates as well as all past updates, go to PHARMACY 
PROGRAM/FORMULARIES on the PRC, and click Formulary Updates.  

Provider News is accessible from the right column on the PRC home page as well as under 
NEWSLETTERS/NOTICES from the left menu.  

This information is issued on behalf of Highmark Blue Shield and its affiliated Blue companies, which are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association. 
Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and certain of its affiliated Blue companies serve Blue Shield members in 21 counties in central Pennsylvania and 13 counties in 
northeastern New York. As a partner in joint operating agreements, Highmark Blue Shield also provides services in conjunction with a separate health plan in southeastern 
Pennsylvania. Highmark Inc. or certain of its affiliated Blue companies also serve Blue Cross Blue Shield members in 29 counties in western Pennsylvania, 13 counties in 
northeastern Pennsylvania, the state of West Virginia plus Washington County, Ohio, the state of Delaware, and 8 counties in western New York. All references to 
Highmark in this document are references to Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and/or to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies. 
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